Ref: ISM/TEM/School photos 2022

14t September 2022

Etone College

www.etonecollege.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

IMPORTANT — REGISTER TO VIEW SCHOOL PHOTOS

| write to inform you that the photography company, Carmel Jane Photography, are
in school on Thursday 22" September 2022 to photograph pupils in Year 7, 8, 9, 10,
11 and 13.

The individual photographs will be available to view and purchase directly from
Carmel Jane Photography.

Please pre-register to enable access to your child’s photographs. Pre-registration is
required for every photo shoot.

To complete a short registration process, please visit www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk
and enter the following code:

JRRPCED

You will then be asked to pre-register with your child’s full school register name.
Once registered, as soon as the photos are available, you will receive an automatic
email notification directly from Carmel Jane Photography, to inform you that your
child’s photos are ready to be viewed and can be purchased.

If you have any queries, please contact Mr Bowen, Deputy Headteacher.

Yours faithfully

Mr | Smith
Headteacher
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Etone College Head Teacher: Mr | Smith

Leicester Road 024 76 757300
Nuneaton
Warwickshire @EtoneCollege

CV116AA postbox@etonecollege.co.uk


http://www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk/

